
The proposal is to connect 
the front door of our current 
building to a new three-level 
60,000 square foot addition that 
will provide:
•	 A 300-seat auditorium for 

Student Ministry and overflow 
for weekend services

•	 Expanded space for all    
REACH ministries

•	 Gathering areas for fellowship, 
including a larger foyer and 
coffee shop

•	 Additional meeting rooms  
and other spaces

•	 100 new parking spaces

Before we move forward, we 
need to hear from you. We 
have hired the Steier Group, a 
development firm, to conduct 
a planning study, which we are 
beginning now. 

The Planning Study provides 
an opportunity for the 
entire church community to 
participate. Your feedback will 
let us know the most important 
additions of this project and 
measure support for a potential 
major fundraising effort – called 
a capital campaign – to pay for 
all, or some, of the project. 

We will share more details 
about the study, the project 
and a potential fundraising 
campaign in the coming weeks.

God Bless,

PLANNING STUDY PREPARATION
After much prayer and considering the 

long-range needs at Grace, we have determined 
that we must expand our facilities since our 

ministries are bursting at their seams.
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